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       CLUB LANE,
                         HEAD 
       CHIPPING                                                            
                     MRS M. Morris 

          PR3 2QH                                                                                              

                                                TEL/Fax 01995 61367      
 E-MAIL head@st-marys-chipping.lancs.sch.uk 

19th June 2017
Dear parents and friends
School Time

Please can we remind parents/carers that school starts at 8.55am.

We still have a handful of children who are coming in late, which delays the start of the school day and disrupts it for everyone. 
Weather
Whilst we have hot weather, please can you ensure that children are coming to school with sun hats, a water bottle and have sun cream applied. 
Weds 21st June - Full Governors Meeting 7pm 

Mon 26th – Fri 30th June – National Sports Week

Sports Day is planned for Tuesday 27th June (weather permitting). We also have a representative from PNE coming in on Monday 26th, a cricket taster on Wednesday 28th and a tennis coach on Thursday 29th.
Friday 30th June – KS1 Assembly
Library Bus Friday 7th July

If you think that your child(ren) may have some library books at home, please can you return them and we will pass them back via the Library bus.
Friday 7th July – Enterprise Afternoon

The children have decided that they want to hold another Enterprise event. This is not compulsory and your child(ren) do not have to take part if they do not want to.

Tuesday 11th July Informal Parent’s Evening 4pm-5.30pm
Parents are invited to look through work and books in this informal session. If you do, however, have any concerns and would like to make a one-to-one appointment with the class teacher, please contact us.

Thursday 13th July – Whole School Production @ Village Hall 2pm & 6.30pm
Thursday 20th July – Leavers Mass @ St. Mary’s Church 7pm

Friday 21st July – KS2 and Leavers’ Assembly 2pm. School finishes for Summer
Easy Fundraising
If you often purchase items online (Amazon, Ebay etc), please consider doing so through easyfundraising. It is very easy to set up, and once you are registered and have chosen St Mary’s, we are presented with a percentage of your spend (through a commission paid by the online retailer). Our most recent cheque is for £50.42. It doesn’t cost anything to register, and there are no hidden charges  - you just buy via the easyfundraising website/app.                                          Many thanks the parents/families who are already doing this. 
Please follow the link if you are interested:

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stmarysrcchipping
 Transition Afternoons 

Mrs. Cowburn will be inviting the new 2017 Reception Class into school to prepare for their start in September. The sessions are from 1pm-3.15pm on Tuesday 13th June, 20th June, 4th July and a final visit, followed by a parent’s meeting on 11th July.
****************************************************************************************

 **Toast continues to be sold on a Wednesday playtime at a cost of 20p per slice.

**Fairtrade stall continues on Friday playtimes, with chocolate bars, biscuits & cereal bars for sale.   [image: image10.jpg]rPLr L )
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http://www.leaguewebsite.co.uk/prestonschoolsports
twitter: @prestonsports

Years 1 & 2 are swimming on Fridays for the next 4 weeks. Along with the costume and towel, please could you send your child in with a swimming cap and goggles if possible.

Lunchtime netball & football practice continue this week. Shin pads must be worn for football.
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